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COMMUNICATION FROM THE UNITED STATES' DELEGATION

The Chairman of the Committee has received the following communication
from the delegation of the United States by letter dated 9 January 1990.

"I have been Instructed by my authorities to request that the
Committee on Government Procurement meet, pursuant to Article VII:6 of
the Agreement, to investigate the United States' dispute with Norway
in connection with procurement associated with the Oslo toll ring
project. We will shortly be supplying the Parties to the Agreement
with a written communication outlining the nature of this dispute.

From earlier conversations I have had with Mr. Sorensen, I understand
that it should be possible for this meeting to be held on the
afternoon of Friday, 19 January."

An airgram containing the convening notice is being circ ited.
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